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Dates for your Diary 

 
 

Monday 9th – Wednesday 

11th May 

Years 3/4 Stibbington 

Residential – Group 3 

 
Wednesday 11th May 

Parents PGL Meeting 

(4.30pm) 

Year 6 Parents SRE Meeting 

(5.00pm) 

 
Friday 13th May 

Deadline for Woburn Trip 

Payment 

 
Monday 18th – Friday 20th 

May 

Year 6 Residential 

 
Thursday 16th June 

Years 1 & 2 Woburn Trip 

 
Saturday 25th June 

FONV Summer Fete 

 

Latest News:  

Monday 9th May 2022 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Rose Skylarks              Rafeh           

Wrens   Ethan Swallows                        

Puffins   Daniel Swifts                   Luke 

Cuckoos  Teddy Doves                Rayaan               

Nightingales Ben Owls                   Thomas 

   Ravens               Viktor                  

Latest News! 

 
Another successful trip to 

Stibbington, this time 

Swallows enjoyed various 

activities and spent two 

nights sleeping away from 

parents – a brilliant 

learning experience and 

thanks to all staff, some of 

whom it was their second 

visit in a fortnight!  Skylarks 

will complete our visits 

next week.  See some 

photos: 

https://twitter.com/NeneV

alleyDHT 

https://twitter.com/NeneV

alleyHead 

https://twitter.com/Nvpsof

fice 

Our year 6 children are off 

to PGL on the 18th May, so 

more photos of them 

challenging themselves! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It is not just about a test! 
 

 
Year 6 SATs start today, the 

children have worked so hard 

and we will be proud with their 

achievements.  SATs are not the 

only measure of a child’s 

success in primary school; 

teachers assess them 

professionally with regard to 

their academic ability as well.  

Primary school is also important 

to develop maturity, the ability 

to care and work with others 

and become aware citizens. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 93.48% 

Wrens  94.05% 

Puffins   87.50% 

Cuckoos  96.12% 

Nightingales 99.17% 

Skylarks 92.08% 

Swallows 98.33% 

Swifts 97.08% 

Doves 97.84% 

Owls 97.95% 

Ravens 88.31% 
 

School 94.73% 
 

 

Reminders: Parking 
 

Thankfully most parents walk to 

school; it’s better for the 

environment, good exercise 

and avoids the issue of parking! 

 

Please can we ask that you do 

not park on the double yellow 

lines outside of school.  We 

have requested a PSCO visit. 
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